
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HOLIDAY SCHEDULE 2016-2017 
 
 
Thanksgiving Day:  Our office is closed. Trash and recycling services will NOT be 
collected Thursday. Trash service will resume on your next scheduled service day, 
Monday, November 28th. Recycling collection make-up day will be on Wednesday, the 
day BEFORE the holiday, November 23rd. 
 
Christmas Day and New Year’s Day:  Service schedule will not be impacted 
since both holidays are on Sunday this year.  Services will be provided as usual on the 
Monday following each holiday; however, our offices will be closed. 
 
Christmas Tree Collection:  Christmas trees will be collected on trash collection 
days during the weeks of January 2nd and January 9th.  All tinsel and decorations must be 
removed and trees should NOT be placed in plastic bags. 
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